6.29.25 Heritage Updates

Membership Class - coming soon

Pastor Ruben will be offering a membership class soon. Please contact
him if you would like to participate. You don’t have to become a
member after completing the class, but you DO have to complete the
class to become a member.

July Mission Prayer Meeting, 7.3

New faces are always welcome to our monthly Mission Prayer meeting
where we spend an hour praying for our local and foreign missionaries
& organizations. June’s meeting is Thursday, July 3 from 10:00 - 11:00
am. See Jean Sica for more information.

July ‘First Supper Sunday’ Continental Breakfast, 7.6

We hope you can stay following the service for some light
refreshments & conversation around the table. Please sign up (using
SignUp Genius or the sheet in the ball) to bring a snack/breakfast item
to share.

Nursery & Jr Church Volunteers

Please help share in the privilege of serving our Heritage and visitor
families. You can sign up using SignUp Genius or at the signup sheets
at the nursery & Jr Church doors. (A background check is required for
all new volunteers, at no cost to you.)

Heritage Kids

Nursery is available for infants-PreK during worship (if staffing allows).
Feel free to use it for however much of the service you desire.

Junior Church is available (if staffing allows) during the 2nd half of the service for
students in Kindergarten through 4th grade. Children will leave during the songs
before the sermon and return during the final song. The classroom is in the back of
Fellowship Hall - straight out the back of the sanctuary.

Red Folder activity pages are also available at the table by the sanctuary door for
anyone who wishes to use them.

Love God * Love Neighbor * Serve Sacrificially

God's Kingdom Building:
Andrew & Megan Nairn, serving with MTW
(Mission To the World) in Tokyo, Japan

Peter Pascal Nairn was born on
June 10. Everyone was happy to
meet him. Megan is recovering
well, & Peter is growing!

Recently, to commemorate the anniversary of Grace City Church in
Tokyo and to celebrate moving into a new location, we created
stickers, tote bags, and a
slideshow reflecting on the
many locations and people
that have been part of the
church’s life. The stickers
were inspired by five
aspects of church life that
the congregation values,
based on a survey: worship,
community, welcoming
internationals, grace-
centeredness, and praying together.

Prayer Requests:

 Pray for Peter as he discovers new things every day, and for Megan as
she rests & recovers

¢ Pray for Andrew’s paternity leave

o Praise for the recent anniversary and “church-warming” celebration
at the brand-new location of Grace City Church in Tokyo.



Do you hunger for something more in
your spiritual walk?

Do you desire to be increasingly Christ-
like in both word and deed?

Are you ready to grow spiritually and
become better equipped for personal
ministry?

Would you like to learn more about embarking on a Life-On-Life
journey together?

Then please mark your calendar! :-)

Join us for a
Life-On-Life
Missional Discipleship

General Interest Meeting

Sunday, July 13, 2025
11:15a.m.-12 p.m.

We encourage everyone to attend, hear testimonies, ask questions, and
chat with participants to learn more about how Life-On-Life Missional
Discipleship has impacted fellow members, and how it might benefit you.

This is an opportunity for all to learn about our Life-On-Life Missionat
Discipleship journey as we...Grow in grace and knowledge of our Lord and
Savior, Jesus Christ! - 2 Peter 3:18



